
ST LEVAN PRIMARY SCHOOL 

BULLETIN 14 6TH JANUARY 2020 

Shining Stars of the Week 

will commence next week 

MONDAY 17TH SEP-

TEMBER   

 

CLUBS START 

Hello from Sue Smith—Here is a poem your 
children created during assembly to send to  

Ms Carter: 
 

Ms Carter We Miss You  
Because you are always joyful 

You make everything fun 
You help us with our learning  

And you bring happiness to everyone. 
We love gardening with you 

We love outdoor learning and forest schools 
 

You radiate like a rose 
You put smiles on our faces 

We love your positive energy 
And you are kind and bring out the best  

in us all… 
 

You make St Levan shine 
You are the very best and WE MISS YOU xxx 

 

esday 1Monday 10th December 

 Assembly with Vanda 

Wednesday 12th December 

 Clubs finish 

Thursday 13th December 

 School Production at the Acorn Theatre  

Friday 14th December 

 Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day 

Monday 17th December 

 Christingle making with Vanda 

 Tuesay  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 10th December 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 
Monday 6th January 
 NO CLUBS this week 
 
Tuesday 7th January 

 Swimming—Year 2, 3 & 4   
 VOLUNTEER  NEEDED 
 
Friday 10th January 
 Reception & Year 1 Gymnastics with  
 Karen—pm, VOLUNTEER NEEDED 
 

————————————————————— 
 

Monday 13th January 
 Clubs commence this week 
 
Tuesday 14th January 
 NO SWIMMING—DUE TO STAFF TRAINING 
 
Friday 17th January 
 Reception & Year 1 Gymnastics with  
 Karen—pm, VOLUNTEER NEEDED 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We would like every child to be in school by 

9.00am everyday so no learning is lost. 

Children are expected to be in school please 

unless they have had some form of sickness or diarrhoea 

or have something infectious. Children must be kept away 

from school for 48 hours from the last bout of sickness or 

diarrhoea to prevent cross contamination. This is a 

directive from the NHS. Many Thanks—Sue Smith. 

NEW YEAR TARGET 

Welcome back to you all for the new term in a 

new decade.  We am delighted to inform you that 

over the Christmas holiday Ms Carter has been 

moved from Derriford to a hospital closer to 

home.  She is continuing to make good progress 

and would like to thank you all for your cards and 

good wishes.—Sharon Brolly 


